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Dates For Your Diary 

 31st March - Break up for half term 

 18th April - Children return to school 

 28th April - Parent coffee morning for asthma 
support 

 1st May - Bank Holiday 

 3rd May - Reception Vision Checks 

 6th May - Bank Holiday 

Attendance this week: 95.8% 

Message from Mr Nocera 
Dear parents 

As we come to the end of the Spring Term, it is time to say goodbye to Mrs Hale as she retires from teaching. 
Having worked closely with her for many years, I want to thank her for all of the support she has given to each 
and every child in the Academy, as well as to myself and the rest of the leadership team. Her dedication to school 
improvement, compassion, commitment and resilience have helped Denham Green become the school it is, and even 
though she will be sorely missed, she will always be a part of the Denham Green family.  Although she is retiring, 
she has promised that she will come back and visit, so hopefully this won't be the last we see of her! 

I also want to thank the rest of the staff and the children for all of their hard work over the last term, and also 
to you the parents for your on-going support. On that subject, you may be aware that the local PCSOs have been 
present this week and have been looking at the parking in and around the Academy. They are here on our request, 
and are here to support with parking, to ensure the roads and pavements around the Academy are safe for the 
children. Therefore please ensure you are polite and respectful as they are simply doing their job, to maximise 
the safety and minimise the risk for our children. 

That just leaves me to wish each and every one of you a happy Easter, a restful break, and we will see you back in 
school on Tuesday 18th April. 

ParentPay 
There are a large number of outstanding debts for school 
lunches, breakfast club and twilight owls on ParentPay. 
Please ensure you’re keeping on top of ParentPay debts and 
clear the accounts accordingly. Failure to clear the debts 
could result in further action being taken. If you’re     
struggling to clear the debts please do get in touch with 
the school office to let them know. Please ensure all debts 
are paid by 17th April 2023. 
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